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Rep 

February was a great month and now March is halfway over. Here are a few 
things that took place over the last month: 
 
Sheridan High School seniors attended 
the Chemeketa Yamhill Valley Campus 
"Get Ready for Chemeketa" Event on 
February 21st. Seniors had the 
opportunity to learn about scholarships, 
financial aid, how to register for classes 
and even sat in on a classroom lecture. 
The day finished with a campus tour and 
lunch. This was a great opportunity for 
our seniors to visit the campus and learn about all of the resources available to 
them if they choose to continue their education next year at Chemeketa. 
 

On Valentine’s Day this year Mr. Ross' Animal Science 
class and Mrs. Hansen's Human Development class 
joined up to explore the structures of the heart.  A 
Newberg community 
member donate a large cow 
heart for this dissection. 
Students were able to get 
their hands on and in the 
heart structures.  Mrs. 
Hansen's medical training 

background added greatly to the experiences. She was 
readily able to describe and locate structures in the 
heart.   
Tuesday March 10th the classes were dissecting 
a set of cow lungs.  The lungs were graciously 
donated by Dayton Meats for the purpose of 
class learning.  Mrs. Hansen and Mr. Ross 
worked at removing and explaining various 
parts of the respiratory system.  Students were 
also given a chance to put on gloves, pick up a 
scalpel, and explore the various layers of the 
lung.  All of us, including Mrs. Hansen and Mr. 
Ross learned new things during the dissection. These were the first of many 
large organ dissections both classes will be conducting this year.  Future 
dissections will hopefully include sheep eyes, digestive organs of livestock, 
reproductive tracts of both male and female livestock, and any other organ 
structures that can be safely sourced.  
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February Students of 
the month: 

 

9th: Ollie Steel &  
Lily Martinez 

 

10th: Katie Gonzalez-Terry  
& Conner Dickey 

 

11th: Kennedy Raham & 
Zachary Graham 

 

12th: Alexis Nairn & 
Jesus Ortega-Rivera 

We had a great parent turn out for our 1st semester 
awards. Recognizing students for Honor Roll, 
Attendance, and Behavior.  We had 210 out of our 214 
students being recognized for one or more of the 
possible awards!! Each student 
received a cookie with their 
award and for each student 
with 90% attendance each 
month of the semester, they 
received a ticket to win a Kindle 
Fire. A total of 10 Kindle Fires 
were given away.  
 
Our 2nd semester attendance reward will be April 29th with a field trip to the 
Kroc Center in Salem. Students will be able to attend if they keep their 
attendance at 90% or higher until the trip. Students are really excited about this 
reward and are making contact with Mrs. Grauer to make sure they are eligible 
to attend.  
 
 
 

Reports to the School Board  
Enrollment as of March 11 2020: 

Freshmen- 62 
Sophomores- 54 
Juniors- 44 
Seniors- 48 
Total – 208 
 

Extra-Curricular Activities 
3/12-19  Doernbecher Week 
3/19        FFA State Convention –Redmond 
                Welcome to Spring Music Concert 7pm 
3/20        SKID Drunk and Distracted Driver Assembly 10:45am 
3/23-27  Spring Break 
  

Athletics:  
3/23    Baseball vs East Linn Christian & Gaston 
3/30    Softball vs Western Christian 
3/31    Softball vs Culver 
             JV Baseball vs Western Christian 
4/3       JV Softball vs Taft  

 

 


